
 
 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

    Registration Form: 
“Bringing the Alps to Expo 2015: topics, culture and paths to Milano” 

Gorizia, 20th March 2014 
 
 

 

Name and Surname:  ________________________________________________________ 
 

Affiliation: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone number: _________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

PARTICIPATION TO THE EVENT:                                            

20th March 2014 – Meeting      YES [    ]  NO [    ] 

20th March 2014 – Standing lunch      YES [    ]  NO [    ] 

 
We kindly ask you to indicate any possible food intolerance:  

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

I will use the transfer to and from Gorizia organized, by the Italian Presidency, from the Venezia Marco 

Polo Airport, with a stop at the Trieste Ronchi dei Legionari Airport: 

 
       19th March from the Venezia Marco Polo Airport at 18.00 
 
       19th March from the Trieste Ronchi dei Legionari Airport at 19.00 

 
 
 
     21st March from the Gorizia Conference Centre at 15.30 to the Trieste Ronchi dei Legionari Airport  

 

     21st March from the Gorizia Conference Centre at 15.30 to the Venezia Marco Polo Airport  
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

The confirmation of this transfer service will be done after the delivery of the Registration Form on 

the basis of the confirmations received. 

 
I will use the transfer organized, by the Italian Presidency, from/to the Gorizia train station to/from the 

Gorizia Conference Centre - please indicate the arrival and departure time of your train in order to 

organize the transfer: 

ARRIVAL (location and time) ____________________________________________________________  

 

DEPARTURE (location and time) _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Also the confirmation of this transfer service will be done after the delivery of the Registration 

Form on the basis of the confirmations received. 

 
 

Please send the filled-in registration form by 21st February at the latest to  

ricci.minambientest@gmail.com  and  giulia.gaggia@alpconv.org   

 
 

 
Best regards 
The organizational secretary 
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